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EXEMPTION FROM SUBSTANTIAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT 
REQUIREMENTS of the SHORELINE MANAGEMENT ACT 

32 

Submit this completed form at City Hall, or use www.MyBuildingPermit.com to submit your application online. 

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES  
BUILDING  COMMUNITY RISK REDUCTION  ENGINEERING  PLANNING  PERMIT SERVICES  TRANSPORTATION 

 

 

APPROVED FOR: 
 

Applicant 
 

 

Address 
 
The proposal by the above applicant to undertake the following development  
 (please be specific): 

 
  
 
  
  
Within:         Sammamish River               Northcreek  Other                                                   
 
And/or its associated wetlands, is exempt from the requirement of a substantial development 
permit because the development (identify exemptions as outlined in WAC173-27-040): 
 

                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                      
 

 Submit Development Review Billing Form D with this application. 
 Submittal fee due. See current Planning and Land Use Fees schedule. 

 
 
 

For staff use only below this line 

  
 
Corps Public Notice number:    
 
 
The proposed development is consistent with the policies of the Shorelines Management Act 
and the Bothell Master Program. 
 
 
___________________ _____________________________________ 

Date Shoreline Administrator 

http://www.mybuildingpermit.com/

